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August 18, 2020 
 
 
Kim Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-4325 

 
 

RE:  NCUC Docket No. E-100 Sub 90 
NC GreenPower Solar+ Schools program modification 

 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
On October 15, 2019, the NC Utilities Commission (NCUC) issued an order approving the NC 
GreenPower Solar+ Schools program. 
 
Due to technological advances, as well as the variety of building types encountered across 
North Carolina, NC GreenPower requests that Solar+ Schools be allowed to expand the solar 
array designs acceptable in our program. Currently, Solar+ Schools installs 3-5 kW top-of-pole 
mounted and roof-mounted systems; we would like to broaden the program to include solar 
awnings and other designs to accommodate the needs of different styles of buildings we work 
with each year. 
 
NC GreenPower respectfully requests the NCUC to consider our request and if approved, for it 
to be effective beginning with our current Program Year 2020 schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Victoria McCann 
Vice President 
 

 
cc: NCUC Commissioners 
 Sam Watson 
 Lynn Jarvis 

mailto:info@ncgreenpower.org
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